CS 745, Spring 2011
Project Poster Session
Thursday, April 28th, 9:00am-10:20am, GHC 4303

Rather than having oral presentations to present your projects to the class, we will instead have a
poster session on the last day of class. We will provide the easels, posterboard, and tape. You should
bring up to eight 8.5x11” pages to tape onto the posterboard. When you first arrive, you will tape your
pages to the posterboard, put them on your easel, and then you are ready to go. (You can keep the
posterboards at the end.)

The advantage of a poster session is that it is interactive: you can ask other people questions one-on-
one, and you can prioritize your time based upon which projects interest you the most.

One member of your group should stand near your poster while the other group member(s) circulates
to ask people about their posters. You will take turns doing this, so everyone will spend part of the time
presenting their poster, and part of the time asking others about their posters.

The poster session is open to the public. Please feel free to invite others to attend it.



